
 

 

 
 

 

Dear New Second Grade Family, 

 

Welcome to second grade!  We are planning an exciting year for you, and we are looking 

forward to meeting you.   

 

Oftentimes, parents offer to donate supplies to the classroom.  It would be very helpful if 

you could include the items below.  Please note that these items would be donated to your 

child’s classroom and shared by all children in a community manner. NO NAMES are 

necessary on these supplies.  Please rest assured that no child will go without.  Your 

donation is greatly appreciated. 

 

You will need: 

 1 package 8 ½ x 11” white 20 lb. copy paper (500 sheets per package) 

 1 pair of 5” Fiskar scissors 

 8 Expo brand dry erase chisel tip black markers  

 2 packs of glue sticks (3 glue sticks in each pack) 

 1 3-pack or larger of Pentel Hi-Polymer erasers 

 2 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 count) 

 1 package of thin non-permanent Crayola markers (8 count) 

 1 package of thick Crayola markers 

 1 package of Crayola colored pencils (12 count) 

 1 fine black Sharpie 

 1 bottle of Elmer’s school glue 

 1 dozen #2 Ticonderoga pencils sharpened with erasers 

 6 containers of antibacterial cleaning wipes 

 3 rolls of paper towels 

 2 boxes of tissue (family size) 

 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

 1 set of ear buds for technology use 

 1 pack of Mr. Clean Magic Erasers 

 $5.00 Science donation 

 

Have a great summer and we will see you on August 16. 

 

Sincerely, 

The 2nd Grade Teachers 


